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Important Message from Advance Schools

Advance, Missouri - Students entering the 8th grade are required to have the Tdap and the
Meningococcal vaccination.

Students entering the 12th grade are required to have the Meningococcal vaccination.

These vaccinations are required by Missouri State Law, Section 210.003, RSMo

These vaccines are free at the Stoddard County Public Health Center in Bloomfield. They
request that you please call ahead. Their telephone number is 1-800-303-4593. They ask
that you bring your shot record with you when you get your vaccinations updated.

You must bring or send proof of these vaccinations on or before the first day of the 19-20
school year.
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